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Policy For Dinner and Snack Times

Principles

Dinner and Snack times in the nursery setting enable children to become involved in the social activity of eating with others.  It promotes good manners and healthy eating, and encourages children to try foods they may not have experience of.  It develops Personal, Social and Emotional learning, encourages language and develops fine motor skills while the children attempt to use cutlery, and have the opportunity to pour drinks. 

Statement of Intent

It is the policy of Ballykeel Nursery Unit to make dinner and snack time relaxed and pleasurable experiences when interaction between children and adults takes place.  Meals will be supplied by the School Meals Kitchen and will be nutritionally well balanced and served in an appetising form.  Milk and water will be available at both lunch and snack time for the children to drink.  Snacks will be provided by the Nursery Staff, paid for by Nursery Fund.  Children will be encouraged to help organise the snack. 
Procedures

Snack Time:

· Break will be available in a buffet style from approx. 9.30am – 10 a.m.

· Children will help to prepare breaks when appropriate.

· Children will select their symbol, put it into the basket and wash hands before coming to the break table.

· Children will be encouraged to select their own break and pour their own drink when physically ready.

· Children will be encouraged to clear their place, putting their cup onto a wash tray and tucking in their chair before returning to play.

Dinner Time:
· Dinner is always preceded by a visit to the toilet and washing of hands.

· Before dinner is served a prayer will be recited by all.

· The children will find their own symbol, collect their cutlery and cup.  

· Dinner will be served by the nursery staff and children will be encouraged to carry their own dinner plate. 
· Children will be encouraged to try a little of everything, discussing foods they have tried before, their favourite/least favourite foods.
· Adults will also eat with the children, modelling desirable manners and behaviour at the table; and will encourage children to pour their own drink when physically ready.  
· When finished, children will return their own plate, clear their cutlery and cup and leave their place tidy.

· In line with our Transition Policy during the last term the children will visit the school canteen to have their lunch. 
*Due to Covid-19, some of the above may be altered to ensure good standards of hygiene are maintained* 
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